
1989, there were Jl. According to 
Michaele Gold, the number of U.S. 
PET centers is expected to double over 

TECHNOLOGIST NEWS 

the next five years. 
The free PET booklets can be ob­

tained through: Paul Cho, PhD, U.S. 

Department of Energy, Office of 
Health and Environmental Research. 
ER-73, Washington, DC 20545. 

TECHNOLOGIST JOB NETWORK 

The New England Chapter-SNM/TS announces "The Job Hotline;' a national toll-free, hotline for nuclear 
medicine. The hotline is designed to provide a quick link for technologists seeking jobs and for hospitals seeking 
technologists. Institutions seeking technologists should call the hotline number, leave the name of the institution, 
title of the job opening, and name and number of the contact person; data are then stored for three months 
in a database for anyone who calls the hotline seeking employment. Technologists seeking employment should 
call the hotline number, specify state(s) which are of interest, specify type of job desired, and leave name and 
address. A listing will then be sent out in 48 hours; all inquiries are kept confidential. If an opening has not 
been filled within three months, the institution should call again to have it listed. The institution should also 
call if an opening has been filled so that it can be deleted from the database. The hotline numbers are 1-800-562-6387 
or 1-990-42U in Maine. Questions or comments should be directed to: Tom Starno, President, New England 
Chapter-TS at 207-945-7195. 
The Mideastern Chapter-SNM/TS will provide a referral network for technologists seeking employment and 
for hospitals in need of technologists. Interested individuals should call Cathy Gonzalez at (301) 855-1712. Please 
leave your name. address, phone number and a brief description of your request. 

EDITOR'S NOTE 

The TECHNOWGIST JOB NETWORK will be a regular feature in JNMT. SNM chapters are invited 
to submit job referral service listings for publication. Pertinent information-name and brief description 
of the service. telephone numbers and/or address, name or number of contact person for inquiries-should 
be sent to: Joan Hiam. Section Editor. JNMT, Society of Nuclear Medicine, 136 Madison Avenue, New 
York. NY 10016-6760. 

NOMINATIONS FOR NMTCB DIRECTORS 
The Nuclear Medicine Technology Certification Board is seeking nominations for NMTCB Directors from the nuclear medicine technology 

community. Terms for New Directors will be from January 1991 through December 1994. Individuals interested in serving should contact 
the NMTCB office at (404) 315-1739. 
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